
Froghall, Powis and Sunnybank Community Council 

Wednesday, 1st May, 2019 at 7pm 

Froghall Community Centre 

 

Minutes 

 

In attendance:  Stephen Clarke, Alex Mess, Ann Pirie, Victoria Pirie, Linda Presslie 

Also, in attendance:  Cllr Dell Henrickson, Cllr Michael Hutchison, Cllr Sandra Macdonald,  

Cllr Alex McKellan 

Members of the public:  Bethanie Hoppe   

 

1. Welcome and Apologies 

Alex welcomed everyone to and opened the meeting at 19:05. 

Apologies were received from Albert Craig, Geoff Goolnik 

2. Minute and matters arising from April 

There being no matters arising from the minute, they were proposed and seconded by Linda 
Presslie and Ann Pirie respectively. 

3. Police Report & City Wardens 

Sgt Barry McKenzie introduced himself, stating it was still Inspector Stephen Robertson’s 
intention to have an officer at most meetings, operational duties allowing.  

Sgt McKenzie outlined an overview of what is going to happen over the next 6 weeks. Starting 
Saturday there will be a visible foot patrol in Sunnybank/Froghall, close to the retail parks. 
Through this initiative the Police aim to work closely with licenced premises in a hope to bring 
down inquisitive crime (shop lifting, petty theft), using the public as their eyes and ears, gather 
information of who is doing what in the hope gaining intelligence to present to the courts in 
order to get warrants. 

4. Councillors’ Reports 

Cllr Dell Henrickson 

Closing roads for the Baker Hughes run (Sunday, 5th May), roads closed as well as May 16th for 
the cycling. 

Cllr Alex McKallen,  

The issue of speed cushions on Bedford Plc/Sunnybank will be going to the next committee. 
Alex clarified that taxis are still not allowed to use the bus gate, signs to be changed to show 
this. 

Cllr Michael Hutchison  



Mentioned that he and the other councillors had met with Sunnybank Community Centre at 
their monthly meeting. 

Cllr Sandra Macdonald 

Sunnybank Community Centre as concerns about their future, the issue of speed cushions on 
Bedford/Sunnybank will be discussed at the next Operation Delivery meeting, May 16th. 

5. Members of the Public  

No questions from the public, though Alex welcomed Bethanie a new resident to the area. 

6. Planning Matters 

No planning for our area 

7. Treasurers Report 

Ann stated that we had received at grant of £821.09 from the council, the CC account stood at 
£1,395.53; new total £2,216.62 from that, £600 has been ear-marked for the community 
centres (£200 each) making the total unallocated balance of £1,616.62. 

8. Correspondence 

There were no correspondences  

9. AOCB  

Alex mentioned to the councillors about a spike in the road beside the new houses near to the 
funeral parlour. 

Linda asked why some potholes were filled and some were not. 

10. Date and location of the next meeting  
Wednesday, 5th June, 7pm Powis Community Centre. 


